
 
MUPY welcomed Kyushu University’s delegation
 

July 22, 2019 
 
On July 22, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with the members of International Relations Committee hosted a reception for Prof.
Dr. Kenji Hamase and two Japanese students from School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Kyushu
University. Prof. Dr. Kenji Hamase visited MUPY to further discuss about an overseas student
internship for MUPY students in the upcoming September. Besides. two Kyushu students undertook their
professional training program under ’2019 Student Mobility Program in IPPE Program’ at the
Department of Pharmacy and Department of Pharmacognosy during July 22 - August 12, 2019.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2529


